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Абисов Юрий Николаевич

Abisov Yuri Nikolaevich

27.11.1967 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Авербух Илья Изяславич

Averbukh Ilia Izyaslavich

18.12.1973 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Аветисов Алексей Сергеевич

Avetisov Alexei Sergeevich

03.11.1981 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Агафонова Любовь Викторовна

Agafonova Lyubov Viktorovna

18.10.1960 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Айдуллин Иван Ухливанович

Aidullin Ivan Ukhlivanovich

13.03.1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Акинфеев Игорь Владимирович

Akinfeev Igor Vladimirovich

08.04.1986 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Алекно Владимир Романович

Alekno Vladimir Romanovich

04.12.1966 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Александров Анатолий Александрович

Alexandrov Anatoly Alexandrovich

07.04.1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Александров Владимир Леонидович

Aleksandrov Vladimir Leonidovich

10.10.1944 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Алешина Елена Николаевна

Aleshina Elena Nikolaevna

07.07.1958 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Алипов Алексей Александрович

Alipov Alexey Alexandrovich

07.08.1975 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Алушкин Борис Кондулеевич

Alushkin Boris Konduleevich

01.10.1936 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Амельченкова Ольга Николаевна

Amelchenkova Olga Nikolaevna

05.09.1990 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ампилогова Валентина Борисовна

Ampilogova Valentina Borisovna

30.08.1949 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Андреев Александр Вадимович

Andreev Alexander Vadimovich

15 апреля 1972 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Анисимов Алексей Викторович

Anisimov Alexey Viktorovich

31 августа 1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Анопко Валентина Петровна

Anopko Valentina Petrovna

20 июня 1948 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Антипов Павел Юрьевич

Antipov Pavel Yurievich

- Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ануфриенкова Валентина Ивановна

Anufrienkova Valentina Ivanovna

- Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Аполихин Олег Иванович

Apolikhin Oleg Ivanovich

18 июня 1960 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Афанасов Геннадий Алексеевич

Afanasov Gennady Alekseevich

1957 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections
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Ахпашева Анна Вячеславовна

Akhpasheva Anna Vyacheslavovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ашманов Игорь Станиславович

Ashmanov Igor Stanislavovich

09.01.1962 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бабин Валерий Геннадьевич

Babin Valery Gennadievich

08.10.1962 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бабич Рушанна Юрьевна

Babich Rushanna Yurievna

17.10.1975 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Багринцев Вадим Валерьевич

Bagrintsev Vadim Valerievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Базарова Алина Владимировна

Bazarova Alina Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Байметов Владимир Александрович

Baymetov Vladimir Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бакулина Марина Олеговна

Bakulina Marina Olegovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Балуев Александр Николаевич

Baluev Alexander Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бальжиров Баир Гвибалович

Balzhirov Bair Gvibalovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Баранец Виктор Николаевич

Baranets Viktor Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Баранов Александр Иванович

Baranov Alexander Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Баранова Вера Павловна

Baranova Vera Pavlovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Барбакова Людмила Михайловна

Barbakova Ludmila Mikhailovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Барбараш Леонид Семенович

Barbarash Leonid Semenovich

22 июня 1941 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Барсукова Елена Владимировна

Barsukova Elena Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Батомункуева Ага Дунгилаевна

Batomunkueva Agha Dungilaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бахметьев Сергей Николаевич

Bakhmetiev Sergey Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бахтизин Рамиль Назифович

Bakhtizin Ramil Nazifovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Башмет Юрий Абрамович

Bashmet Yuri Abramovich

24.01.1953 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Безруков Сергей Витальевич

Bezrukov Sergey Vitalievich

18.10.1973 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections
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Белоглазов Анатолий Алексеевич

Beloglazov Anatoly Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Белоцерковцева Лариса Дмитриевна

Belotserkovtseva Larisa Dmitrievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Беляев Николай Александрович

Belyaev Nikolai Aleksandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Белякова Римма Ивановна

Belyakova Rimma Ivanovna.

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Беппаев Муталип Азнорович

Beppaev Mutalip Aznorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бессонов Виталий Анатольевич

Bessonov Vitaliy Anatolyevich

01.07.1971 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Битаев Роберт Александрович

Bitaev Robert Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бобыльченко Виталий Александрович

Bobylchenko Vitaly Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Богатырева Марем Камбулатовна

Bogatyreva Marem Kambulatovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Богородецкая Ольга Николаевна

Bogorodetskaya Olga Nikolaevna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бокерия Леонид Антонович

Bokeria Leonid Antonovich

22.12.1939 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Боков Шамсудин Бесланович

Bokov Shamsudin Beslanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Большакова Мария Артемовна

Bolshakova Maria Artemovna

1 июля 1949 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бондарчук Федор Сергеевич

Bondarchuk Fedor Sergeevich

09.05.1967 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Борисов Александр Александрович

Borisov Alexander Aleksandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Боровская Марина Александровна

Borovskaya Marina Alexandrovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бочаров Вячеслав Алексеевич

Bocharov Vyacheslav Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бояков Эдуард Владиславович

Boyakov Eduard Vladislavovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Боярский Михаил Сергеевич

Mikhail Sergeevich Boyarsky

26.12.1949 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Брусникова Нина Владимировна

Brusnikova Nina Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Будова Александра Павловна

Budova Aleksandra Pavlovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections
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Будяк Александра Владимировна

Budyak Alexandra Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бутман Игорь Михайлович

Butman Igor Mikhailovich

27.10.1961 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Бялик Андрей Яковлевич

Byalik Andrey Yakovlevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Вавилова Наталья Ивановна

Vavilova Natalia Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ваганов Николай Николаевич

Vaganov Nikolai Nikolaevich

24 октября 1941 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Вагидов Завурбек Юнусович

Vagidov Zavurbek Yunusovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Варламов Кирилл Викторович

Varlamov Kirill Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Васильев Владимир Николаевич

Vasiliev Vladimir Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Васильев Дмитрий Владимирович

Vasiliev Dmitry Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Васильева Людмила Сергеевна

Vasilyeva Lyudmila Sergeevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Вейсалова Нина Глебовна

Veysalova Nina Glebovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Вележева (Вележова) Лидия Леонидовна

Velezheva (Velezhova) Lidia Leonidovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Великанова Ирина Яковлевна

Velikanova Irina Yakovlevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Винер-Усманова Ирина Александровна

Viner-Usmanova Irina Aleksandrovna

30 июля 1948 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Винокур Владимир Натанович

Vinokur Vladimir Natanovich

31.03.1948 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Власов Роман Андреевич

Vlasov Roman Andreevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Вовченко Виталий Владимирович

Vovchenko Vitaly Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Волкогон Владимир Алексеевич

Volkogon Vladimir Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Волобуев Василий Тихонович

Volobuev Vasily Tikhonovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Володин Алексей Михайлович

Volodin Alexey Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Володин Валерий Иванович

Volodin Valery Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Волчек Галина Борисовна

Volchek Galina Borisovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Воронин Анатолий Викторович

Voronin Anatoly Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Воронин Сергей Николаевич

Voronin Sergey Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Востротин Валерий Александрович

Vostrotin Valery Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Габеев Артур Демсунович

Gabeev Artur Demsunovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гагарина Полина Сергеевна

Gagarina Polina Sergeevna

27.03.1987 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Газманов Олег Михайлович

Gazmanov Oleg Mikhailovich

22.07.1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Галоев Мурат Георгиевич

Galoev Murat Georgievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Галустян Михаил Сергеевич

Galustyan Mikhail Sergeevich

25.10.1979 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гальцева Виктория Евгеньевна

Galtseva Victoria Evgenievna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гаман-Голутвина Оксана Викторовна

Gaman-Golutvina Oksana Viktorovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гергиев Валерий Абисалович

Gergiev Valery Abisalovich

02.05.1953 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гилева Анастасия Григорьевна

Gileva Anastasia Grigorievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Глыбочко Петр Витальевич

Glybochko Petr Vitalievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Головин Дмитрий Алексеевич

Golovin Dmitry Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Горбунов Сергей Владимирович

Gorbunov Sergey Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Готье Сергей Владимирович

Gotye Sergey Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гочияев Борис Хаджи-Ахматович

Gochiyaev Boris Khadzhi-Akhmatovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гребнева Елена Олеговна

Grebneva Elena Olegovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гриднева Галина Борисовна

Gridneva Galina Borisovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гриценко Владимир Петрович

Gritsenko Vladimir Petrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Гришин Виктор Иванович

Grishin Victor Ivanovich

17.02.1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гришин Вячеслав Леонидович

Grishin Vyacheslav Leonidovich

13.08.1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Губерниев Дмитрий Викторович

Guberniev Dmitry Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Губин Александр Вадимович

Gubin Alexander Vadimovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гударенко Раиса Федоровна

Gudarenko Raisa Fedorovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гудас Инесса Узаировна

Gudas Inessa Uzairovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гузев (Панкратов-Черный) Александр Васильевич

Guzev (Pankratov-Cherny) Alexander Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гурцкая Диана Гудаевна

Gurtskaya Diana Gudaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гусев Владимир Александрович

Gusev Vladimir Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гусев Павел Николаевич

Gusev Pavel Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Густов Сергей Вадимович

Gustov Sergey Vadimovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гуськов Алексей Геннадьевич

Guskov Alexey Gennadievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Гыштемулте Ефросиния Николаевна

Gyshtemulte Efrosinia Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Давлетьяров Ренат Фаварисович

Davletyarov Renat Favarisovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Данилов Константин Иванович

Danilov Konstantin Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дворниченко Виктория Владимировна

Dvornichenko Victoria Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Девяткина Тамара Владимировна

Devyatkina Tamara Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Демаков Илья Сергеевич

Demakov Ilya Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Демидов Александр Иванович

Demidov Alexander Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дербин Владимир Георгиевич

Derbin Vladimir Georgievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дергаев Евгений Александрович

Dergaev Evgeny Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Держак Владимир Владимирович

Derzhak Vladimir Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Долина Лариса Александровна

Dolina Larisa Alexandrovna

10.09.1955 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Домненко Анатолий Федорович

Domnenko Anatoly Fedorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дорофеев Сергей Борисович

Dorofeev Sergey Borisovich

16.10.1958 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дорошенко Светлана Васильевна

Doroshenko Svetlana Vasilievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дудова Людмила Васильевна

Dudova Ludmila Vasilievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Дужников Станислав Михайлович

Duzhnikov Stanislav Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Егоров Алексей Алексеевич

Egorov Alexey Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Егоров Виктор Иванович

Egorov Viktor Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Егорян Яна Карапетовна

Egoryan Yana Karapetovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Емельяненко Федор Владимирович

Emelianenko Fedor Vladimirovich

28.09.1976 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Емельянова Светлана Анатольевна

Emelyanova Svetlana Anatolievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ермаков Алексей Федорович

Ermakov Alexey Fedorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ефремов Борис Иванович

Efremov Boris Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Запашный Аскольд Вальтерович

Zapashny Askold Valterovich

27.09.1977 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Запашный Эдгард Вальтерович

Zapashny Edgard Walterovich

11.07.1976 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Захарова Светлана Юрьевна

Zakharova Svetlana Yurievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Захарченко Виктор Гаврилович

Zakharchenko Viktor Gavrilovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Захматова Анна Андреевна

Zakhmatova Anna Andreevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Звягинцева Наталья Алексеевна

Zvyagintseva Natalya Alekseevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Зимовец Владимир Григорьевич

Zimovets Vladimir Grigorievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Зиятдинов Фанил Газисович

Ziyatdinov Fanil Gazisovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Золотов Юрий Викторович

Zolotov Yury Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Зражевский Геннадий Алексеевич

Zrazhevsky Gennady Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ибрагимов Канта Хамзатович

Ibragimov Kanta Khamzatovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ибрагимов Тагир Асхатович

Ibragimov Tagir Askhatovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Иванов Алексей Михайлович

Ivanov Alexey Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Иванов Владимир Николаевич

Ivanov Vladimir Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Иванова Валентина Николаевна

Ivanova Valentina Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Игнатенко Наталья Михайловна

Ignatenko Natalya Mikhailovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Иноземцев Александр Александрович

Inozemtsev Alexander Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Исинбаева Елена Гаджиевна

Isinbayeva Elena Gadzhievna

03.06.1982 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ищенко Надежда Мавляновна

Ischenko Nadezhda Mavlyanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кабайло Сергей Эдуардович

Kabailo Sergey Eduardovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кабанов Максим Юрьевич

Kabanov Maxim Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Каблов Евгений Николаевич

Kablov Evgeny Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кабышев Сергей Владимирович

Kabyshev Sergey Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кадыров Тимур Рафкатович

Kadyrov Timur Rafkatovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Казаков Николай Нилович

Kazakov Nikolay Nilovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Казаков Рустем Абдуллаевич

Kazakov Rustem Abdullaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Калашникова Светлана Васильевна

Kalashnikova Svetlana Vasilievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Калинин Александр Сергеевич

Kalinin Alexander Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Калинин Роман Евгеньевич

Kalinin Roman Evgenievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Калягин Александр Александрович

Kalyagin Alexander Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Калясин Валерий Михайлович

Kalyasin Valery Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Каменский Сергей Игоревич

Kamensky Sergey Igorevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кандыбович Сергей Львович

Kandybovich Sergey Lvovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Капанина Светлана Владимировна

Kapanina Svetlana Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кара Юрий Викторович

Kara Yury Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Карапетян Шаварш Владимирович

Karapetyan Shavarsh Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Карпов Олег Эдуардович

Karpov Oleg Eduardovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Карпович Наталья Николаевна

Karpovich Natalya Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Карякин Сергей Александрович

Karyakin Sergey Alexandrovich

12.01.1990 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Каспржак Алексей Анатольевич

Kasprzhak Alexey Anatolievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Катырин Сергей Николаевич

Katyrin Sergey Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кац Любовь Ивановна

Katz Lyubov Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кашаев Владимир Евгеньевич

Kashaev Vladimir Evgenievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Каштанов Олег Александрович

Kashtanov Oleg Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кива Ирина Владимировна

Kiva Irina Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кирьянов Алексей Евгеньевич

Kiryanov Alexey Evgenievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Киселев Михаил Сергеевич

Kiselev Mikhail Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Киселева Мария Александровна

Kiseleva Maria Alexandrovna

28.09.1974 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Клебанов Денис Вадимович

Klebanov Denis Vadimovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Климов Виктор Владимирович

Klimov Viktor Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Климов Владимир Иванович

Klimov Vladimir Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Князев Евгений Владимирович

Knyazev Evgeny Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ковальчук Андрей Николаевич

Kovalchuk Andrey Nikolaevich

07.09.1959 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ковальчук Илья Валерьевич

Kovalchuk Ilya Valerievich

15.04.1983 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Коган Павел Леонидович

Kogan Pavel Leonidovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Когогин Сергей Анатольевич

Kogogin Sergey Anatolievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кожевников Александр Викторович

Kozhevnikov Alexander Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Колесниченко Александр Борисович

Kolesnichenko Alexander Borisovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Колмакова Виктория Викторовна

Kolmakova Victoria Viktorovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Комиссарова Виолетта Ивановна

Komissarova Violetta Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Комков Константин Анатольевич

Komkov Konstantin Anatolievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Комкова Мария Анатольевна

Komkova Maria Anatolievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Коновалов Александр Николаевич

Konovalov Alexander Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кончаловский (Михалков) Андрей Сергеевич

Konchalovsky (Mikhalkov) Andrey Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кормухина Ольга Борисовна

Kormukhina Olga Borisovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Корнилова Людмила Ивановна

Kornilova Lyudmila Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Королев Юрий Николаевич

Korolev Yuri Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Корчевников Борис Вячеславович

Korchevnikov Boris Vyacheslavovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Косенкова Елена Александровна

Kosenkova Elena Alexandrovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Костина Ольга Николаевна

Kostina Olga Nikolaevna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Костюков Валентин Ефимович

Kostyukov Valentin Efimovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Косьмин Евгений Сергеевич

Kosmin Evgeniy Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кравченко Галина Олеговна

Kravchenko Galina Olegovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кравченко Николай Васильевич

Kravchenko Nikolay Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Красикова Екатерина Сергеевна

Krasikova Ekaterina Sergeevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Краснолицкий Николай Иванович

Krasnolitsky Nikolay Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Крикалев Сергей Константинович

Krikalev Sergey Konstantinovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Крок Кирилл Игоревич

Krok Kirill Igorevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Круглова Екатерина Геннадьевна

Kruglova Ekaterina Gennadievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Крутой Игорь Яковлевич

Krutoy Igor Yakovlevich

29.07.1954 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кручинкин Николай Андреевич

Kruchinkin Nikolai Andreevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кудрявцева Анна Викторовна

Kudryavtseva Anna Viktorovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кузнецов Николай Геннадьевич

Kuznetsov Nikolai Gennadievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кузьбожева Мария Вячеславовна

Kuzbozheva Maria Vyacheslavovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кукевич Юрий Андреевич

Kukevich Yuri Andreevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Курилов Владимир Иванович

Kurilov Vladimir Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Курилов Илья Николаевич

Kurilov Ilya Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Курлеева Татьяна Юрьевна

Kurleeva Tatyana Yurievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Куснирович Михаил Эрнестович

Kusnirovich Mikhail Ernestovich

03.10.1966 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Куценко Гульвайра Куденовна

Kutsenko Gulvaira Kudenovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Кучерена Анатолий Григорьевич

Kucherena Anatoly Grigorievich

23.08.1960 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Лагутенкова Вера Анатольевна

Lagutenkova Vera Anatolievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лагутинская Софья Владимировна

Lagutinskaya Sofia Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лазарев Алексей Иванович

Lazarev Alexey Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лазарева Евгения Станиславовна

Lazareva Evgenia Stanislavovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лаптандер Максим Иванович

Laptander Maxim Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ларионова Оксана Владимировна

Larionova Oksana Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ласицкене (Кучина) Мария Александровна

Lasitskene (Kuchina) Maria Alexandrovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Левин Александр Юрьевич

Levin Alexander Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Левин Борис Романович

Levin Boris Romanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лещенко Лев Валерьянович

Leshchenko Lev Valeryanovich

01.02.1942 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Литвиненко Владимир Стефанович

Litvinenko Vladimir Stefanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лобанов Владимир Викторович

Lobanov Vladimir Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лобус Георгий Константинович

Lobus Georgy Konstantinovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ломанов Сергей Сергеевич

Lomanov Sergey Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лукин Олег Павлович

Lukin Oleg Pavlovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лысенко Александр Евгеньевич

Lysenko Alexander Evgenievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Львова-Белова Мария Александровна

Lvova-Belova Maria Alexandrovna

25.10.1984 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Любавин Анатолий Александрович

Lyubavin Anatoly Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Лянге Маргарита Арвитовна

Lyange Margarita Arvitovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ляшко Наталья Григорьевна

Lyashko Natalya Grigorievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Магомедов Джамбулат Мусаевич

Magomedov Dzhambulat Musaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections
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Мазаев Сергей Владимирович

Mazaev Sergey Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Майданов Денис Васильевич

Maidanov Denis Vasilievich

17.02.1976 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Майоров Николай Петрович

Mayorov Nikolay Petrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Макаров Сергей Афанасьевич

Makarov Sergey Afanasyevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Маленко Владислав Валерьевич

Malenko Vladislav Valerievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Малышев Владимир Сергеевич

Malyshev Vladimir Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мамаев Геннадий Александрович

Mamaev Gennady Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мамий Дауд Казбекович

Mamiy Daud Kazbekovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Манучаров Вячеслав Рафаэльевич

Manucharov Vyacheslav Rafaelevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Маринычев Павел Алексеевич

Marinychev Pavel Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Маркелов Виктор Васильевич

Markelov Viktor Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Маркова Татьяна Владимировна

Markova Tatyana Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мартенс Генрих Генрихович

Martens Heinrich Genrikhovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Масляков Александр Евгеньевич

Maslyakov Alexander Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Масько Александр Вадимович

Masko Alexander Vadimovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Матвиенко Игорь Игоревич

Matvienko Igor Igorevich

06.02.1960 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мацуев Денис Леонидович

Matsuev Denis Leonidovich

11.06.1975 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мацук Александр Валерьевич

Matsuk Alexander Valerievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Машбашев Исхак Шумафович

Mashbashev Iskhak Shumafovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Машков Владимир Львович

Mashkov Vladimir Lvovich

27.11.1963 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Машковская Татьяна Олеговна

Mashkovskaya Tatyana Olegovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections
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Мгоян Зарифа Пашаевна

Mgoyan Zarifa Pashaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мельникова Светлана Евгеньевна

Melnikova Svetlana Evgenievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Метрусенко Федор Степанович

Metrusenko Fedor Stepanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мечетина Екатерина Васильевна

Mechetina Ekaterina Vasilievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мирошниченко Сергей Валентинович

Miroshnichenko Sergey Valentinovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мисиков Борис Рамазанович

Misikov Boris Ramazanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Михайлов Кирилл Эдуардович

Mikhailov Kirill Eduardovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Михайлов Станислав Владимирович

Mikhailov Stanislav Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Михалков Никита Сергеевич

Mikhalkov Nikita Sergeevich

21.10.1945 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Михеева Лидия Юрьевна

Mikheeva Lidia Yurievna

17.05.1971 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Моисеев Михаил Алексеевич

Moiseev Mikhail Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Монгуш Вячеслав Карбыевич

Mongush Vyacheslav Karbyevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Москвина Тамара Николаевна

Moskvina Tamara Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мосякин Иван Яковлевич

Mosyakin Ivan Yakovlevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мохначук Иван Иванович

Mokhnachuk Ivan Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Муругов Вячеслав Александрович

Murugov Vyacheslav Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мусагалиев Азамат Тахирович

Musagaliev Azamat Takhirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Мясников Александр Леонидович

Myasnikov Alexander Leonidovich

15.09.1953 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Навка Татьяна Александровна

Navka Tatyana Alexandrovna

13.04.1975 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Назейкин Анатолии Георгиевич

Nazeikin Anatoly Georgievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Нарбекова Людмила Николаевна

Narbekova Lyudmila Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Нарочницкая Наталия Алексеевна

Narochnitskaya Natalia Alekseevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Настинов Мерген Сергеевич

Nastinov Mergen Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Невалённая Галина Ивановна

Nevalennaya Galina Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Некрасов Сергей Геннадьевич

Nekrasov Sergey Gennadievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Немец Анастасия Сергеевна

Nemets Anastasia Sergeevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Немов Алексей Юрьевич

Nemov Alexey Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Нероев Владимир Владимирович

Neroev Vladimir Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Нечаев Алексей Геннадьевич

Nechaev Alexey Gennadievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Никифоров Николай Алексеевич

Nikiforov Nikolai Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Новиков Аркадий Анатольевич

Novikov Arkady Anatolievich

25.07.1962 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Новиков Сергей Анатольевич

Novikov Sergey Anatolievich

25.03.1960 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Нуждин Вадим Владимирович

Nuzhdin Vadim Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Нурбагандов Нурбаганд Магомедович

Nurbagandov Nurbagand Magomedovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Обносов Борис Викторович

Obnosov Boris Victorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Овечкин Александр Михайлович

Ovechkin Alexander Mikhailovich

17.09.1985 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Оглоблина Юлия Васильевна

Ogloblina Yulia Vasilievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Озов Анатолий Галимжанович

Ozov Anatoly Galimzhanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Омаев Дагун Ибрагимович

Omaev Dagun Ibragimovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Омрувье Иван Васильевич

Omruvie Ivan Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ооржак Ошку-Саар Аракчеевна

Oorzhak Oshku-Saar Arakcheevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Отмахова Анна Владимировна

Otmakhova Anna Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Павлюченко Елена Ивановна

Pavlyuchenko Elena Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Парышев Дмитрий Николаевич

Paryshev Dmitry Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Паскачев Асламбек Боклуевич

Paskachev Aslambek Bokluevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пахомов Сергей Васильевич

Pakhomov Sergey Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пацкевич Александра Вячеславовна

Patskevich Alexandra Vyacheslavovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пекарш Александр Иванович

Pekarsh Alexander Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пеньков Владимир Федорович

Penkov Vladimir Fyodorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Перепелица Николай Михайлович

Perepelitsa Nikolai Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пермякова Александра Андреевна

Permyakova Alexandra Andreevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Перфилова Валерия Юрьевна

Perfilova Valeria Yurievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Петреня Юрий Кириллович

Petrenya Yuri Kirillovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Петрова Елена Алексеевна

Petrova Elena Alekseevna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Петросян Евгений Ваганович

Petrosyan Evgeny Vaganovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пильдес Майя Борисовна

Pildes Maya Borisovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пиотровский Михаил Борисович

Piotrovsky Mikhail Borisovich

09.12.1944 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пискунова Светлана Геннадьевна

Piskunova Svetlana Gennadievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Плесовских Юрий Гертурович

Plesovskikh Yury Gerturovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Плутенко Андрей Долиевич

Plutenko Andrey Dolievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Плющенко Евгений Викторович

Plushenko Evgeniy Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поветкин Александр Владимирович

Povetkin Alexander Vladimirovich

02.09.1979 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поддубный Евгений Евгеньевич

Poddubny Evgeny Evgenievich

22.08.1983 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Подобед Владимир Николаевич

Podobed Vladimir Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Покровская Татьяна Николаевна

Pokrovskaya Tatyana Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поликанов Дмитрий Валериевич

Polikanov Dmitry Valerievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поляков Виктор Анатольевич

Polyakov Victor Anatolievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поляков Леонид Владимирович

Polyakov Leonid Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поляков Юрий Михайлович

Polyakov Yuri Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Попова (Бурт) Анастасия Андреевна

Popova (Burt) Anastasia Andreevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пореченков Михаил Евгеньевич

Porechenkov Mikhail Evgenievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Починок Наталья Борисовна

Pochinok Natalya Borisovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Поштаренко Дмитрий Александрович

Poshtarenko Dmitry Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пригожин Иосиф Игоревич

Prigozhin Iosif Igorevich

02.04.1969 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Примаков Евгений Александрович

Primakov Evgeny Alexandrovich

29.04.1976 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Просеков Александр Юрьевич

Prosekov Alexander Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Проскурнина Марина Георгиевна

Proskurnina Marina Georgievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Прохорова Зоя Васильевна

Prokhorova Zoya Vasilievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пугач Валентин Николаевич

Pugach Valentin Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пугин Николай Андреевич

Pugin Nikolai Andreevich

30.06.1940 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Пучков Андрей Анатольевич

Puchkov Andrey Anatolievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Разворотнева Светлана Викторовна

Razvorotneva Svetlana Viktorovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Раздрогин Владимир Александрович

Razdrogin Vladimir Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рассадин Николай Михайлович

Rassadin Nikolai Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Расторгуев Николай Вячеславович

Rastorguev Nikolay Vyacheslavovich

21.02.1957 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ревякина Мария Евсеевна

Revyakina Maria Evseevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рень Виктор Алексеевич

Ren Viktor Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рожков Андрей Борисович

Rozhkov Andrey Borisovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ройтблат Ольга Владимировна

Roytblat Olga Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Романов Владимир Викторович

Romanov Vladimir Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Романова Галина Михайловна

Romanova Galina Maksimovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рондик Ирина Николаевна

Rondik Irina Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рошаль Леонид Михайлович

Roshal Leonid Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рубцов Евгений Леонидович

Rubtsov Evgeny Leonidovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Руденко Гульзада Ракиповна

Rudenko Gulzada Rakipovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рукша Вячеслав Владимирович

Ruksha Vyacheslav Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Румянцев Александр Григорьевич

Rumyantsev Alexander Grigorievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рыбников Алексей Львович

Rybnikov Alexey Lvovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рыкованов Георгий Николаевич

Rykovanov Georgy Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рябцева Жанна Анатольевна

Ryabtseva Zhanna Anatolyevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Рязанский Сергей Николаевич

Ryazansky Sergey Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Савиных Виктор Петрович

Savinykh Viktor Petrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Садовничий Виктор Антонович

Sadovnichiy Victor Antonovich

03.04.1939 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Садыгова Мехрибан Эльдар кызы

Sadigova Mehriban Eldar kyzy

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Самокутяев Александр Михайлович

Samokutyaev Alexander Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Санжиев Замбал Владимирович

Sanzhiev Zambal Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Святославский Ярослав Александрович

Svyatoslavsky Yaroslav Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Симонов (Вяземский) Юрий Павлович

Simonov (Vyazemsky) Yuri Pavlovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Симоньян Маргарита Симоновна

Simonyan Margarita Simonovna

06.04.1980 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ситников Алексей Геннадьевич

Sitnikov Alexey Gennadievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ситнов Александр Викторович

Sitnov Alexander Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Скворцов Вячеслав Николаевич

Skvortsov Vyacheslav Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Скоморохов Михаил Юрьевич

Skomorokhov Mikhail Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Скорнякова Елена Эдуардовна

Skornyakova Elena Eduardovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Скрипкин Николай Николаевич

Skripkin Nikolai Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Слесарева Татьяна Валентиновна

Slesareva Tatyana Valentinovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Смирнов Виктор Григорьевич

Smirnov Viktor Grigorievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Смирнов Евгений Александрович

Smirnov Evgeny Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Смирнов Сергей Александрович

Smirnov Sergey Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Смирнова Светлана Константиновна

Smirnova Svetlana Konstantinovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Смирнова Юлия Сергеевна

Smirnova Yulia Sergeevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Соловей Андрей Михайлович

Solovey Andrey Mikhailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Соломин Юрий Мефодьевич

Solomin Yury Methodievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Солтагереев Хусайн Гиланович

Soltagereev Khusain Gilanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Стариков Виталий Алексеевич

Starikov Vitaly Alekseevich

19.03.1954 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Степанова Марина Владимировна

Stepanova Marina Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Стрельцов Анатолий Андреевич

Streltsov Anatoly Andreevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Стриханов Михаил Николаевич

Strikhanov Mikhail Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Судаков Юрий Дмитриевич

Sudakov Yury Dmitrievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Султанов Гарун Султанахмедович

Sultanov Garun Sultanahmedovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Сумарокова Алла Николаевна

Sumarokova Alla Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Сунгоркин Владимир Николаевич

Sungorkin Vladimir Nikolaevich

16.06.1954 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Сунчугашев Анатолий Иванович

Sunchugashev Anatoly Ivanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Сухова Светлана Валентиновна

Sukhova Svetlana Valentinovna

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Сушков Юрий Александрович

Sushkov Yuri Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Талеева Матрена Ивановна

Taleeva Matrena Ivanovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Танкиев Висин-Гирей Хасанович

Tankiev Visin-Girey Khasanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Тарасова Татьяна Анатольевна

Tarasova Tatyana Anatolyevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Тарусов Сергей Борисович

Tarusov Sergey Borisovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Темирканов Борис Хатуевич

Temirkanov Boris Khatuevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Темирканов Юрий Хатуевич

Temirkanov Yury Khatuevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Терентьева Галина Николаевна

Terentyeva Galina Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Тихомиров Андрей Алексеевич

Tikhomirov Andrey Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Тихомирова Елена Сергеевна

Tikhomirova Elena Sergeevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ткаченко Константин Владимирович

Tkachenko Konstantin Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Тменов Тамерлан Русланович

Tmenov Tamerlan Ruslanovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Торкунов Анатолий Васильевич

Torkunov Anatoly Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Транцев Алексей Сергеевич

Trantsev Alexey Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Трегулова Зельфира Исмаиловна

Tregulova Zelfira Ismailovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Трусов Юрий Васильевич

Trusov Yuri Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Турецкий Михаил Борисович

Turkish Mikhail Borisovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Ульянова Елена Захаровна

Ulyanova Elena Zakharovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Урин Владимир Георгиевич

Urin Vladimir Georgievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Урманчеева Маргарита Алексеевна

Urmancheeva Margarita Alekseevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Устинова Варвара Ильинична

Ustinova Varvara Ilyinichna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Фадеев Максим Александрович

Fadeev Maxim Alexandrovich

06.05.1968 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Файзиев Джахонгир Хабибуллаевич

Faiziev Jahongir Khabibullaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Федонин Олег Николаевич

Fedonin Oleg Nikolaevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Федоров Виктор Васильевич

Fedorov Viktor Vasilievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Федотов Андрей Евгеньевич

Fedotov Andrey Evgenievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Фокин Валерий Владимирович

Fokin Valery Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Фомичев Игорь Алексеевич

Fomichev Igor Alekseevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Фурманов Рудольф Давыдович

Furmanov Rudolf Davydovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Хабицова Лариса Батрбековна

Khabitsova Larisa Batrbekovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Халиков Тимур Рафаэлевич

Khalikov Timur Rafaelevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Харламов Игорь Юрьевич

Kharlamov Igor Yurievich

28.02.1981 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Хасиков Бату Сергеевич

Khasikov Batu Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Хотиненко Владимир Иванович

Khotinenko Volodymyr Ivanovych

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections
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Царёв Андрей Михайлович

Tsarev Andrey Mikhailovich

16.11.1961 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Церемпилов Павел Леонидович

Tserempilov Pavel Leonidovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Цискаридзе Николай Максимович

Tsiskaridze Nikolai Maksimovich

31.12.1973 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Цунаева Елена Моисеевна

Tsunaeva Elena Moiseevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Цыганова Виктория Юрьевна

Tsyganova Victoria Yurievna

28.10.1963 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чагин Владимир Геннадьевич

Chagin Vladimir Gennadievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чайковская Елена Анатольевна

Chaikovskaya Elena Anatolievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Черезов Иван Юрьевич

Cherezov Ivan Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чичерина Юлия Дмитриевна

Chicherina Yulia Dmitrievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чойнзонов Евгений Лхамацыренович

Choinzonov Evgeny Lkhamatsyrenovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чубарьян Александр Оганович

Chubaryan Alexander Oganovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чудинов Федор Александрович

Chudinov Fedor Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чурикова Яна Алексеевна

Churikova Yana Alekseevna

06.11.1978 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Чучелина Надежда Николаевна

Chuchelina Nadezhda Nikolaevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шадрин Михаил Георгиевич

Shadrin Mikhail Georgievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шаймиев Минтимер Шарипович

Shaimiev Mintimer Sharipovich

20.01.1937 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шалимова Валерия Геннадиевна

Shalimova Valeria Gennadievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шарпилов Антон Юрьевич

Sharpilov Anton Yurievich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шахназаров Карен Георгиевич

Shakhnazarov Karen Georgievich

08.07.1952 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шилов Александр Максович

Shilov Alexander Maksovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шильников Дмитрий Викторович

Shilnikov Dmitry Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Шипулин Антон Владимирович

Shipulin Anton Vladimirovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шипунов Дмитрий Яковлевич

Shipunov Dmitry Yakovlevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шишкина Алла Анатольевна

Shishkina Alla Anatolievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шкода Андрей Сергеевич

Skoda Andrey Sergeevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шкурихина Дарья Валерьевна

Shkurikhina Daria Valerievna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шлеменко Александр Павлович

Shlemenko Alexander Pavlovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шмаков Михаил Викторович

Shmakov Mikhail Viktorovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шмелева Елена Владимировна

Shmeleva Elena Vladimirovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шохин Александр Николаевич

Shokhin Alexander Nikolaevich

25.12.1951 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шпаро Дмитрий Игоревич

Shparo Dmitry Igorevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Штыль Иван Александрович

Shtyl Ivan Alexandrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шуграева Вера Киргуевна

Shugraeva Vera Kirguevna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шуранова Анна Артёмовна

Shuranova Anna Artemovna

Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Шурупов Николай Петрович

Shurupov Nikolai Petrovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Эйфман Борис Яковлевич

Eifman Boris Yakovlevich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Юдашкин Валентин Абрамович

Yudashkin Valentin Abramovich

14.10.1963 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Юдина Наталья Владимировна

Yudina Natalya Vladimirovna

26.08.1972 Female

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Юнусов Тимур Ильдарович

Yunusov Timur Ildarovich

15.08.1983 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Юсупов Альберт Рафаилович

Yusupov Albert Rafailovich

Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Якубов Февзи Якубович

Yakubov Fevzi Yakubovich

10.11.1937 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Якубович Леонид Аркадьевич

Yakubovich Leonid Arkadievich

31.07.1945 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections



Name cyrillic Name eng DOB Gender Description Tag

Якунин Вадим Сергеевич

Yakunin Vadim Sergeevich

05.01.1963 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections

Янушевич Олег Олегович

Yanushevich Oleg Olegovich

09.04.1966 Male

Trusted representative of presidential candidate Vladimir Putin. Trusted 
representatives ensured the re-election of Vladimir Putin, who has pursued an 
aggressive policy against Ukraine since 2014, in the non-competitive 
presidential election on March 18, 2018.

Putin’s Public 
Supporters
Presidential 
proxies in 
elections


